
 

Public Information Notice 
May 11, 2021 

ENG21-51 Bridge Rehabilitation  
Manninen Road Bridge # 1003   
The City of Greater Sudbury will be  
rehabilitating Manninen Rd Bridge span 
over a tributary of Spanish River, 
approximately 350m south of Spanish 
River Road. 

 

 
Construction Details: 

• Replace existing timber decking and 
bridge barriers. 

• Recoating steel girders. 
• Detours will be provided to maintain 

local access, while Manninen Rd is 
closed.  

• Installing new approach guardrail and 
end treatment system. 

• Improved drainage by installing road 
drainage channels. 

• Installing scour protection. 
• Regrading bridge approaches. 

 
Expected Start Date: Early Summer 2021 

Expected End Date: End of Summer 2021 

*Timeline is subject to change* 
 

On March 24, 2020, the Province of Ontario classified the construction industry as essential. 
Work on the approved 2021 capital budget is ongoing and the City is committed to the planned 
infrastructure improvements. 
Under normal circumstances, the City would hold public information sessions to explain these 
projects and their impact on communities. Instead, we are publishing information online and 
asking residents to review these documents from their homes.  
Residents can visit our website to obtain information and review the construction plans.  
www.greatersudbury.ca/2021construction 

 
Questions about upcoming construction can be directed to: 
CGS Project Manager: Contract Administrator: Field Inspector: 
Chris Cornell, P.Eng. Associated Engineering (Ont.) Ltd.                Associated Engineering (Ont.) Ltd. 
705-674-4455, extension 4239 Farzad Nikfar, P.Eng Marcus DeAgazio, P.Eng. 
chris.cornell@greatersudbury.ca 647-207-9487 647-295-4319 
 nikfarf@ae.ca deagaziom@ae.ca 
 

 

http://www.greatersudbury.ca/2021construction

